
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

  The Library Moves to 520 Virginia Dr.   
 The new location for the Upper Dublin Library will be 
520 Virginia Drive.  The move-in date for the Library is 
January 2020.     
 
 

2019 Monte Carlo Night 
Benefits Charities  

Monte Carlo Night was a great success!  The event was 
sponsored by the Upper Dublin Education Foundation 
and Upper Dublin Township.  Proceeds raised support 
our community: UD Education Foundation, CoTASA, 
UD Library, UDP&R Summer Camp Scholarship, 
Cheston Fund, Mattie N. Dixon Community Cupboard, 
Victim Services of Mont. Co., S.A.A.C., Wiss. Valley 
Watershed Assoc., and Kisses for Kyle.  The evening is 
always great fun! 
 
 

New Resident Welcome Packet 
If you are a new resident or if your neighbor is new to 
our community, direct them to the link below to get 
their New Resident Welcome Packet. 
https://www.upperdublin.net/information/residential-
welcome-packet/  

  
 

New Zoning – Mixed Use in FWOP 
There will be a new zoning ordinance will be in the Ft 
Washington Office Park.  Mixed use means a 
combination of apartments, townhouses, and retail 
businesses. This will provide opportunities for 
development to revitalize the office park.  Toll Brothers 
has already moved their corporate headquarters to 
FWOP with other business to follow. 

UD Tricentennial Parade 5/4/19 5pm 
The   next Upper Dublin Tricentennial celebration event is the 
Parade from Temple Ambler campus down to Mondauk Park. 
Food trucks and port-a-potties will be along the route. The 
oldest UD residents will be Grand Marshals. Various clubs, 
organizations, Mummers, bands, School Board & Board of 
Commissioners will be in the parade as well. 
 

UD Tricentennial Dinner & Dancing on  
Loch Alsh Friday 6/21/19 5:30-10:00 

The event is a BYOD, Food Trucks and Beer Garden. Tables 
and Chairs will be provided.  Kid’s Corner for K-6th will be in 
the township building. Reservations for tables begin on 4/1/19. 
Live music: Dueling Pianos (5:30-7pm) City Rhythm (7:30-
10pm) Fireworks 9:45. RAIN: Event will move to the HS 
cafeteria & fireworks on Sat. 6/22/19. 	
 

Upcoming UD Tricentennial Events 
Touch a Truck & Car Show: Sun. Sept. 15th 11am Rain: 9/22 
FallFest: Sun. November 3rd 2pm Rain or Shine 
Please watch for details on the UD Township website.   
 

Upcoming UD Events 
1. UDHS	Alumni	Hall	of	Fame	4/5	6pm	
2. Greenfield	Youth	Film	Festival	4/24	7-9:30pm	
3. UD	Medals	5/15	6-9pm	
4. Triathlon	5/19	at	dawn.			

Check	township	and	School	District	websites	and	Facebook	
pages	for	details.	
	

Sidewalk: Dreshertown Plaza to Jarrettown 
Elementary School 

The new Sidewalk connection to JES will begin in 2020. 
 

Well Water Testing for PFAS 
Residents who are on well water (or any resident) and are 
concerned about levels of PFAS in the water supply can 
have your private well tested by Eurofin or Aqua. They 
test using the PFAS Method 537 for analysis. Contact 
them at the addresses and phone numbers below for 
details.  You will save if you take your own sample instead 
of having them do it for you. 
 

Eurofins QC, LLC                         Aqua 
702 Electronic Drive                     762 W. Lancaster Ave 
Horsham, PA 19044             Bryn Mawr, PA 19010 
Phone number: 215-355-3900       Call Sandy Supper  
                                                       610-645-1032 or email 

                      sasuper@aquaamerica.net 
SEPTA Pass for Free Rides! 

For those of you who are 65 or older, you can ride for free 
on SEPTA trains and buses etc.  But you will need a 
SEPTA pass to do this. 
    To get your pass you need to go to State Representative, 
Tom Murt’s office and get your picture taken - about 2 
minutes tops.  His office sends in the paper work and 
SEPTA will mail your Pass out to you.  Easy as could be! 
Rep Tom Murt 
9 South York Rd. 
Hatboro, PA 19040 
Phone (215) 674-3755 
M-F 8:00-4:00 

Butler Pike Bridge Replacement Project 
A heads-up. The bridge on Butler Pike near Morris Rd. 
will be replaced beginning in early 2020 and will 
be completed by the winter of 2020. 
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UPPER	DUBLIN	TOWNSHIP	
Ward	3	
News	

	

Upper Dublin is a vibrant community 
because the citizens care about the 
quality of life here. 
 

✔  		Library Moves to 520 Virginia Drive. 
 

✔   Monte Carlo Night Benefits Charities 
 

✔   New Resident Welcome Packet   

✔   New Zoning-Mixed Use in FWOP 
 

✔   Tricentennial Parade 5/4 5pm-7pm 
 

✔   Tricentennial Dinner & Dancing 6/21  
 

✔   Upcoming Tricentennial Events 
 

✔   Upcoming UD Events 
 

✔   Sidewalk: Dreshertown to JES 
 

✔   Well Water Testing 
	

✔    SEPTA Free Rides 
 

✔    Butler Pike Bridge Replacement Project  
 
 
 
 

Gary Scarpello 
Ward 3 Commissioner 

 
For more info contact me at:  
Commissioner Gary Scarpello 

Upper Dublin Township 
801 Loch Alsh Avenue 

Fort Washington, PA 19034 
 
Phone: 215-542-9267 
Website: www.GSUD3.com 
Join my email list: GScarpelloUD3@comcast.net 
Facebook:	Commissioner	Gary	Scarpello	
 

 
Paid for by Gary Scarpello 

	

			 P.O.	Box	1182	
				Ft	W

ashington,	PA	19034	

Stay	in	Touch	-	Your	Voice	is	Im
portant	

Join	in	the	D
iscussions.	Com

e	to	M
eetings.	

 
	

PRIMARY	DAY	
	

Tuesday	5/21/19	Polls	Open	from	7	am	to	8	pm.		
	
	

Where	to	Vote	
	

Ward	 3	 is	 divided	 into	 two	 voting	 districts,	 3-1	
(everything	 west	 of	 the	 Turnpike)	 and	 3-2	
(everything	east	of	the	Turnpike).		

	
	
																	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

3-1	votes	at	Jarrettown	United	Methodist	Church	
on	Limekiln	Pike.	
	

		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

3-2	 votes	 at	 what	 was	 known	 as	 the	 Reformed	
Church,	 now	 Crossroads	 Fellowship	 Church,	 at	
the	 intersection	of	North	Hills	Ave.,	 Fitzwatertown	
and	Woodland	Rds.	
	

Election	Information	
	

Visit	my	website	www.gsud3.com	 to	 find	a	map	of	
our	Ward	to	help	you	know	where	to	vote.			
To	register	to	vote	and	voter	information	go	to:	
http://www.montcopa.org/753/Voter-Services	


